
  

 
 

CUSOP HISTORY GROUP 

NEWSLETTER September 2015 

 

WANTED 
We urgently need a committee secretary to 

take minutes and work with the Chair to 

arrange meetings.  It is anticipated that 

there will be no more than 3 or 4 meetings 

in a year as most of the group’s meetings 

will be informal. 

 

POP-UP MUSEUM SUCCESS 
On Saturday and Sunday the 4th and 5th of 

July the newly formed Cusop History Group 

held a Pop-Up Museum in the Cusop Village 

Hall  On display were a large collection of 

maps of the area, various written documents, 

a running slide show of historical buildings 

and points of interest along with the artefacts 

brought by the general public.  The weekend 

was highly successful with over 100 visitors 

and as a result it was agreed to put the Cusop 

History Group on a more permanent footing.  

One of the items on display was a mystery 

believed to be a Celtic stone.  Can you 

identify it? 

 

NEW COMMITTEE 

Following the success of the Pop-Up Museum and the 

interest generated, a new committee has been formed 

with Jane Weaver as Chair, Sandra Sheldon as 
Treasurer and Membership Secretary, Sue Hodgetts as 

Sub-groups Co-ordinator and Website Controller, 

Diana Rutter and Keith Hodgetts as ordinary members.  
The total number of paid up members is at present 18.  

Contact details are www.cusophistory.wix.com/cusop.  

There is a link on the main Cusop website: 
www.cusop.net.  E-mail: cusophistory@gmail.com. 

Facebook: Cusop History-Group  

Twitter: @cusophistorygroup 

If you wish to join us and become a member please 
contact us via the website or apply to Sandra Sheldon 

on 01497 820125 

NEW ARTEFACTS GROUP 
The new group consisting of Denise 

Darbyshire, Sue and Keith Hodgetts and Jane 

Weaver will be getting in touch with 

everybody who brought an artefact to the Pop-

Up Museum.  This will take some time as there 

were large number of exhibits so please be 

patient, we have not forgotten you. 

ORAL AND SOCIAL 

HISTORY 
Sue Hodgetts along with various members of 

the History Group have been interviewing 

older Cusop residents to record their 

memories.  Summaries and further details 

can be found on the website. 

CUSOP HISTORY WALKS 
Due to popular demand two walks have been 

arranged for 4th and 11th October.  Both of 

which are now fully booked. 

 Dr Derek Wilson will be giving a talk on 

HERBERT ARMSTRONG 

on Saturday 21st November 2015 at 2.30 p.m.in 

Cusop Village Hall.  £5 per person £3 for 

members.  Refreshments will be served. To 

reserve a place please email us at 

cusophistory@gmail.com.   

We have a limit of 50 places.   
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